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December 2024 Newsletter

As the year comes to a close, we are reminded each day of our many blessings. While 2024 included

several highlights, which we are very proud of, it also included storms and related struggles with

many still in the recovery process. We learned a lot from the weather events of 2024, and we are

using this knowledge to prepare for the future.

With that being said, I would like to take this opportunity to thank our patrons. During the good and

difficult times this year, it has been an honor and a privilege to serve you, and our success has been

a direct result of your support. It has also been an honor to serve our communities this year. Cancer

and Diabetes awareness and assistance programs, back-to-school events, canned food drives, and

Toys for Tots are just a few of the service projects that our banks have supported this year. Our

communities have given us so much, it is only right to give back.

Looking forward into 2025, we plan to open our new Reidsville Bank Branch which is in the final

stages of construction. We are very excited about continued opportunities to serve our customers

while also establishing new relationships in 2025. Come by and visit one of our seven locations. Our

friendly hometown employees are waiting to serve you!

Finally, on behalf of Our GB Bank Group family of banks including Glennville Bank, Ludowici Bank,

Reidsville Bank, Statesboro Bank, and the Tippins Bank in Claxton, I would like to wish you a Very

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Will J. Sheffield

President/CEO

Please be aware of the several holiday

closures we have coming up this season:

① December 24th: Closing at 1 pm

② December 25th: Christmas Day

③ January 1st: New Years Day

④ January 20th: MLK Jr. Day

⑤ February 17th: President’s Day

𝗧𝗼𝘆𝘀 𝗳𝗼𝗿 𝗧𝗼𝘁𝘀 𝗗𝗿𝗶𝘃𝗲

We want to say thank you to everyone

who contributed to our Toy Drive!

We were able to donate 4 large boxes to

Toys for Tots and our Statesboro branch

donated their toy donations to TMT

Farms, all thanks to your generosity.

Between our seven locations, GB Bank

Group collected a total of 457 cans during

our canned food drive that were donated

to local organizations! Thank you to

everyone who brought in canned food for

our community!

We make it as easy for you to make deposits!

Visit our lobby or drive thru today.

Glennville Bank: 102 E Barnard St.

Glennville Branch: 702 N Veterans Blvd.

Reidsville Bank: 246 S Main St. Suite F

Ludowici Bank: 131 E Cypress St.

Tippins Bank: 101 N Duval St.

Tippins Branch: 15 W Main St.

Statesboro Bank: 203 Savannah Ave.

𝗖𝘂𝘀𝘁𝗼𝗺𝗲𝗿 𝗔𝗽𝗽𝗿𝗲𝗰𝗶𝗮𝘁𝗶𝗼𝗻 

Our Annual Customer Appreciation event

was held Friday, December 13th at each of

our branches. Everyone who stopped by

got to enjoy refreshments and door

prizes! We look forward to this event every

year!

𝗔𝗻𝗻𝘂𝗮𝗹 𝗗𝗼𝗿𝘀𝗲𝘆 𝗧𝗵𝗼𝗺𝗽𝘀𝗼𝗻 𝗥𝗶𝗯 𝗦𝗮𝗹𝗲

We held our Annual Dorsey Thompson Rib

Sale was back in October.

With your support, we sold 220 slabs of

ribs! The proceeds benefitted Tattnall

County CARES and Glennville Bank

Community Fund. Thank you to everyone

who contributed!

Looking to streamline your banking

efforts? Our mobile app can help!

To download our app, clink the

appropriate link below:

App Store: Click here

Google Play: Click here

𝗣𝗹𝗮𝗻 𝗔𝗵𝗲𝗮𝗱 𝗳𝗼𝗿 𝗛𝗼𝗹𝗶𝗱𝗮𝘆
𝗦𝗽𝗲𝗻𝗱𝗶𝗻𝗴 𝗶𝗻 𝟮𝟬𝟮𝟱

Now is the perfect time to establish your

Christmas Club account in preparation for

next year's holiday shopping! By saving a

small amount each week or month, you

can ensure financial peace of mind when

it's time to shop for Christmas in 2025.
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